KTS NEWS

KEARSARGE TRAIL SNAILS SNOWMOBILE CLUB

PO BOX 97 WARNER NH 03278 WWW.KEARSARGETRAILSNAILS.COM

August 2010

Hello club members,

It seems like yesterday that we had our April meeting to end the season. Now it's time to start the 2010-2011 season, with our first meeting on Sept 9th at 7:30pm, in the Warner town hall. I hope everybody is still enjoying the great summer weather we have been having. A lot has been going on in the off season. The club has gotten several grants towards a new groomer, and also sold our Massey groomer to another club. The trail master and trail **BOARD MEMBERS**: administrator have been working with Fish and Game on re-routing Trail 3 around Knights Meadow Marsh. We'll have a lot more information for everybody at the meeting. Pay your dues early, and we'll see you at the meeting.

> Sincerely, Peter Bates President



DATES NOT TO FORGET

All meetings are held in the lower room at the Warner Town Hall Sept 9: 7:30pm First Regular Club meeting Oct 21: 5:30pm Pot Luck Dinner

> Nov 11: 7:30pm Regular meeting Dec 9: 5:30pm Christmas Party and Gift Swap

Jan 13: 7:30 Regular meeting Jan 14: Dinner set up

Jan 15: TORCHLIGHT DINNER

tickets available in advance watch website Feb 10: 7:30 Regular meeting March 10: 7:30 Regular meeting April 14: 7:30 Election of Officers

2010-2011 CLUB OFFICERS

PRESIDENT: Peter Bates

VICE PRESIDENT: Mike Ritter

TREASURER: Mike Trombley

SECRETARY: Lisa Moody

Rick Chandler ('12) Richard Cutting ('12) John Leavitt ('12) Jonathan Gove ('12) Dennis Crawford ('11) Arne Daniels ('11) Jon France ('11)

TRAIL MASTER: Allie Mock

TRAIL ADMINISTRATOR:

Peter Bates

8/40 RAFFLE

Get your raffle ticket for a chance to win monthly draws for cash

(1)\$25 (1)\$10 (1)\$5

each ticket is only \$5 and you can purchase your tickets for a chance with your club membership!